COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

April 6, 2015

Frank Gutierrez
The Gallegos Corporation

P.0. Box 821 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Vail, CO 81658 Denver, CO 80203

Department of Natural Resources

RE: Conger Harvest Area, Permit No. M-1998-022, Acreage Reduction Request (AR-3) Approval

Dear Mr. Gutierrez:

On April 6, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your request
to release the privately owned acreage from the permit area. The Division inspected the site on
December 11, 2014 and found that reclamation of the private acreage was adequate.

Your permit area now includes only the 23.33 acres of USFS land.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.

defffironmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

Cc: Bill Balaz, Tetra Tech
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